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          June 9, 2004 
 
 

Honorable Chairman and Members of the     Regular Meeting of 
Public Works Commission       June 16, 2004 
 

PROPOSED GREEN PARKING SPACE ON BARD STREET 
 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Public Works Commission approve the installation of one green 
parking space on Bard Street north of Pier Avenue.  
 
Summary: 
 
Staff has received a request from the owner of  “Mrs. Dryclean USA” at 519 Pier Avenue for two 
10-minute parking spaces on Bard Street.  Currently there is a single green (15 minute) free 
parking space on Pier Avenue approximately 300 feet west of the Dry Cleaners.  Staff 
recommends approval of one additional green (15 minute) space on the west side of Bard 
Street at the corner of Pier Avenue.  
 
 Attachment:  Business Owner’s Request       
 
 
Respectfully submitted,     
 
 
 
 
      
Richard D. Morgan, P.E. 
Director of Public Works/City Engineer  


